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March 2024 – Journey to 100 Years question:  
 

The Department of Wisconsin Ladies Auxiliary of the Veterans of Foreign Wars was 
Instituted and Installed during the 4th Annual Encampment of the Department of 
Wisconsin on June 20, 1925 in Manitowoc, WI.  The Charter closed on July 30, 
1925.  List the original Auxiliaries that formed the Department of 
Wisconsin.   (Note: Only two are still Auxiliaries today.) 
 

Send your answer NOT LATER THAN March 31st to: Rita Byers at rabyers66@gmail.com for 
a chance to win the $25.00 monthly cash prize.  

No entries will be accepted after the deadline.  All entries with correct, complete answer 
will be put into the drawing for the month.  This month will be drawn at the Council of 
Administration meeting in June. 
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